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To Dave de Felice:

I have removed all of the extra provisions in this bill.  My understanding is that you
only wanted the provisions that were in LRB−2881/P1 from 2005−06.  Relative to
LRB−2881/P1, s. 66.0627 (7) is the same in this bill; the comparable provision to what
was s. 704.035 in LRB−2881/P1 is s. 704.44 in this bill; and the comparable provision
to what was s. 704.19 (4) in LRB−2881/P1 is s. 704.16 in this bill.  Section 704.16 in this
bill takes into account the changes requested in the memo you sent.
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